Exhibit 92 CUP22-02

Carey Certo

From: Kim Thompson <kimanche@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 4:51 PM

To: Community Development Email

Cc: Kim Thompson

Subject: BIG NO to Camas Station! Don't make traffic and extra driveways for more cars to nearly

RUN ME OVER on crosswalks or sidewalks

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the
email for ITD review.

Hi Carey-
Additional comment for today's hearing on Camas Stations



